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Welcome back 
Welcome back to Term 4! I hope that all families have had a restful holiday break in 
preparation for a busy term. To end this busy term we will be having a Presentation 
Evening on Wednesday, 14 December which will include class performances and an 
Art Show Fundraiser.  
 
PLP Workshop and Community Forum 
Please save the date: 2nd November 3.15pm. This will be a PLP workshop whereby 
teachers will discuss the process for student PLPs and it will also be a 2017 planning 
session for our School Plan. We would really appreciate a good attendance at this 
afternoon as the school is putting in a great deal of effort to organise the afternoon. 
There will be supervision of children for the duration of the afternoon. 
 
Kindy Transition 
This will be a four week program, starting Tuesday 1 November 9.30am – 11.30am. 
Our 2017 Kindergarten students will participate in activities with Mrs Pugh who will 
be their teacher next year. This will be supported by our current students in CM1. 
 
Lion King 
This excursion was a wonderful experience for all students. We appreciate the 
support from Erina Fair and the Junk Yard orchestra funds to be able to offer this 
opportunity to all students as part of the Creative Arts Curriculum. It was also great 
for the older students to be able to make the connection between their own 
production in 2013 and link it to the one viewed on Tuesday. 
 
Application for Year 7 Selective High School Placement 2018  
Applications for entry in 2018 Selective Government Schools can be made online 
between 11 October 2016 and 14 November 2016 via the link: http://
www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement. All applicants are required to sit the 
Selective High School Placement Test to be held on Thursday 9 March 2017. If your 
child is planning to sit the exam, please fill in the Intention to apply form, and return 
to the Office. 
 
Congratulations! 
The school congratulates Sharna and Luke who were married in the school holidays. 
The wedding looked absolutely spectacular and weather was superb. Sharna is now 
known as Mrs Tosevic. 

Week 4  

 

Monday  31 October 

 Life Education 

 
Tuesday 1 November 

 Scripture 

 Kinder Transition 
 
Wednesday 2 

 PLP Workshop 

Thursday 3 

 Student Banking 

 

Friday 4 

Week 5 

Monday 7 

 
Tuesday 8 

 Scripture 

 Kinder Transition 
 
Wednesday 9 

 

Thursday 10 

 Student Banking 
 
Friday 11 

 School Sports 

 Remembrance Day 

Week 3 

Monday 24 

 
Tuesday 25 

 Scripture 
 
Wednesday 26 

 

Thursday 27 

 Student Banking 

 Bookclub orders due to 

Scholastic 
 
Friday 28 

 School Sports 

 Grandparents Day 

 Bandanna Day 

http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement
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School traffic and parking around your 

school info 

 

  

In the Spotlight 
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Uniform Shop 

Stewart House Donation Drive 2016 

P&C News 

Scholastic Book Club 

Student Banking 

  

We currently have a large number of items (food containers and clothing) in lost property, many without 

names.  Please ensure that your child’s name is on items brought to school.  Feel free to come and check lost 

property to see if there is anything that may belong to your family. 

Book Club Issue 7 has now been distributed and orders are due by 27th October. If you order through Book 
Club Loop (online) you could receive bonus books.  Also, if you are ordering books as a gift, you are able to 
put a notation on your order to enable your books to be tagged and kept at the office for parent pick up.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder that as of next year, we need to have a Working with Children Check for all volunteers at school. 
If you are volunteering to assist with school activities both in and out of the classroom /school you need to 
complete a Working with Children Check, A Volunteer Declaration and a Drivers Declaration (if offering to 

transport students to excursions). 
 

The Working with Children Check requires 100 points of identification and a completion of a declaration at 
online at:  www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au.  

 
When completing an online application you need to take the printout to Service NSW. 

 
Visit: www.service.nsw.gov.au  for information about Service NSW locations. 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Monday 24th October at 3.15pm in the school library (children 

welcome).  Come along and share thoughts. 

Friday 28th October is ‘Day for Daniel’. We are asking that all students wear something red and bring a gold 
coin donation for the Daniel Morcombe Foundation. This day promotes awareness for kids safety and to teach 
them to ‘Recognise, React and Report’. 
 
This day is also the ‘Canteen Bandanna Day’. Bandannas will be on sale throughout this week for $4 and can 
be bought before school through our SRC. The students will be able to wear their bandannas to school on 
Friday 28th October. 

Friday 28th October is also Grandparents Day.  Classrooms are open from 9.30am to 10.30am.  All 

grandparents are welcome to join students and staff for Grandparents Day.  We will be having a morning tea 

at 10.30am. 
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Book Club 

P&C News 

 

Lost Property 

Volunteering at School 

Day for Daniel & Canteen Banndana Day 

Grandparents Day 
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Term 4 
 

 Monday 24  October—P&C meeting 

 Friday 28 October—Grandparents Day 

 Friday 28 October—Bandana Day 

 Monday 31 October—Life Education 

 Tuesday 1 November—Kindergarten Transition 

 Thursday 3 November—Music - Count us in Day 

 Tuesday 8 November—Kindergarten Transition 

 Tuesday 15 November—Kindergarten Transition 

 Monday 21 November—P&C meeting 

 Tuesday 22 November—Kindergarten Transition 

 Friday 25 November—Mini-fete 

 5-16 December—Swim School 

 Thursday 8 December—Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 Wednesday 14 December—Presentation Night 

 Friday 16 December—Student’s last day of Term 

 

Future dates for your calendar 

School Security Hotline 

1300 880 021 

Mountain Before and After School Care 

4376 1255 
Onsite at Kulnura Public School 

 
7am to 9am – just $7.50 

 

 or 3pm till 6pm —just $10 
 

*price is per child and after Child Care Rebate 
 

CMPS students can catch bus to and from the school 
to After School Care. 

Term 3 Week 9 

TEACHER’S AWARDS 
CM1 

Gemma Excellent reading in literacy groups 

Hayley Confident reading in her group 

Leo Excellent contributions to discussions 

CM2 

Emmiline Being a wonderful member of CM2. 

Liam For being a great friend 

CM3 

Jazlee Being helpful in the classroom 

Ajay For being well mannered and 

helpful 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD  

CM1 

Connor Effort in handwriting 

Ruby Effort in handwriting 

CM2 

Breeanna For excellent writing in literacy 

groups 

Reuben For persistence in writing 

CM3 

Abbey For writing a great narrative 

Values Week 3 Term 4 

Keeping hands and feet to yourself 

What It Looks Like 

 Hands by your own side 

 Feet used for walking 

 Touching someone only to help them 

 Be accountable for your actions and accept 
consequences 

Seeking second hand uniform donations to use as spares in times of need. Please send items to the office. Thank you 

In the Spotlight 

Values Week 4 Term 4 

Moving around the school 

What It Looks Like 

 Hand rails are for hands only 

 Hard surfaces are for walking only 

 Staying on paths 

 Coming up the stairs to the Office 
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New School Banking rewards now available! 

Exciting new Term 4 rewards with an Outback Savers theme are now available, while stocks last! 

 

 

 
 
 

                                     Bush Fly Fan                                                Wriggly Glow Worm 

For every deposit made at school students will receive a silver Dollarmites token. Once students have 
individually collected 10 tokens they can redeem them for exclusive School Banking reward items in 
recognition of their regular savings habits. There are two new items released each term so be sure to keep an 
eye out for them!  Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at Central Mangrove and remember, 
School Banking day is every Thursday. 

________________ 
 

Are you interested in becoming an AFS Host Family? 
AFS would love to meet you and your family! Come along to our upcoming host Family Information Open 
Night to see if hosting an AFS exchange student is right for your family: 
 
When:  Monday 31st October 
Where:  Ourimbah - Bill Sohier Park Hall at 7pm 
 
AFS Open Nights are interactive, fun and informative.  You will find out what it takes to host with AFS and find 
out how hosting an AFSer will change your family’s life forever!  Bring your whole family, meet our volunteers 
and have all of your questions answered. 
 
For more information and to register your attendance visit www.afs.org.au/opendays or email 
afs.centralcoast@outlook.com.  Phone 1300 131 736. 
 

________________ 

 
Mangrove Mountain Memorial Club and Golf Course 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

In the Spotlight 
School Banking News 


